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April 24, 1970

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for taking the time to let me know you feel

I am doing a good job here in Washington. I shall do everything

in my power to continue to merit your support.

I hope you will continue to write to me from time to time

and let me have your thinking on matters of importance to you

and our country.

Sincerely,

/307 KM (74
William Proxmire, U.S.S.
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